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There have been a number of ill informed statements by individuals in various media 
about the fate of the trees at the Engineer Lane Car Park. 
 
As stated by the Government on 12th October none of the trees have been cut down.  
Some have been pollarded, as is normal and remain in situ.  Those that have been 
pollarded and removed remain in storage and will shortly be replanted. 
 


